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June 28, 2022

Hello Kilmer Community,

Summer Arrives!

As school wraps up for the 2021-2022 school year, | wish all Kilmer families and staff a
wonderful Summer Vacation. Best wishes to Ms. Birnie as she prepares to begin retirement.

| am looking forward to being the new Principal at Ecole Kilmer Elementary School for the
coming school year and getting to know everyone this Fall.

A sincere thanks to everyone in the Kilmer Community who have already welcomed to me the
school. | will be learning lots about Kilmer this summer as | will be on site for Summer Learning
in July, and this will give me the opportunity to fully prepare to greet you all in September.

Please know that the school website has an updated calendar for the 2022-2023 school year
and additional community events will be added for September. Feel free to check school dates
online as you may need for planning future family vacations, childcare, and such.

Kilmer PAC is also working hard to prepare for next school year. If you are interested in
volunteering with the KPAC please email them at: 031-pac@sd43.bc.ca. All ideas and efforts
are appreciated. We would love to hear from you.

Should anything, large or small, come up for your family please do not hesitate to email me in
the summer at troberts@sd43.bc.ca. Near the end of August, | will send a Welcome Back
newsletter for the schedule for the first week of school. Until then please enjoy your little ones
and have lots of fun through the summer.

Sincerely,

Theresa Roberts, Principal
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